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Comments for Public Posting: It is time to uphold the laws and remove the homeless
encampments for streets, parks, beaches, streets and protected
wildlife areas. There has been plenty of time and BILLIONS of
dollars allocated for this. Just because some people prefer living
outside or in motorhomes doesn't mean they can do that anywhere
they want. It is YOUR JOB to uphold laws for everyone safety! |
will vote accordingly in the next elections.



